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Staff will provide an update on the Stony 
Point Road Corridor Study for Active 
Transportation Modes. 
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RECOMMENDATION 
 

For information only. No action required. 
  

 
BACKGROUND 
 
 
The City’s Bicycle and Pedestrian Master Plan Update 2018 (BPMPU2018) identified eight 
(8) corridor studies in the First Phase Project List. 
 
The BPAB ranked the Stony Point Road corridor as the number one priority to evaluate 
due to the high rate of severe collisions involving bicyclists and pedestrians. The Planning 
efforts for the Stony Point Road Corridor Study for Active Transportation Modes will focus 
on evaluating bicycle and pedestrian facilities that increase comfort and may reduce the 
frequency and severity of collisions. 
 
ANALYSIS 
 

1. Proposals for the corridor study were due December 4, 2019.  The City received 
three (3) proposals from Consultant teams -   Alta Planning + Design, TJKM and  
W-trans.  
 

2. Staff, with input from Board members Ralston, Heaviland and Ridlington, reviewed 
the proposals and selected W-trans to prepare the corridor study.  
 

3. Staff is working with the W-trans team to finalize the scope of work and budget for 
the project.  It is anticipated that the project will commence mid-January 2020.  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
For information only.  No action required. 
 


